
http://www.medicalradiationpracticeboard.gov.au/Registration-Standards.aspx
http://www.asmirt.org/cms_files/01_TheAir/07_Ethics/Guidelines_Professional_Conduct_final.pdf
http://www.asmirt.org/cms_files/01_TheAir/07_Ethics/Guidelines_Professional_Conduct_final.pdf
http://www.canberra.edu.au/current-students/canberra-students/conduct


Page 2 of 6 

 

¶ Comply with Australian Law, professional regulations and/or scope of practice relevant to the medical imaging 
profession. 

 

Rationale 

¶ Knowledge, understanding and compliance with Australian Law and professional regulations facilitates 
effective, professional, responsible and accountable diagnostic radiographers, and is necessary to work 
effectively and meet professional registration requirements. 

 
Related Professional Requirements: Privacy Act 1988, Health Practitioner Regulation National Law (ACT) , 
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA); AHPRA Student Registration; Medical Radiation 
Practice Board of Australia Student Registration 

 

Examples 

¶ Comply with the requirements for student registration with the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation 
Agency (AHPRA), including that students must report their criminal history and the mandatory requirement of 
education providers to notify AHPRA if they reasonably believe that a student has an impairment that that in 
the course of their clinical training may place the public at substantial risk of harm.  

¶ 

https://www.legislation.gov.au/Series/C2004A03712
http://www.legislation.act.gov.au/a/db_39269/
https://www.ahpra.gov.au/
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/Registration/Student-Registrations.aspx
http://www.medicalradiationpracticeboard.gov.au/Registration/Student-Registration.aspx
http://www.medicalradiationpracticeboard.gov.au/Registration/Student-Registration.aspx
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Sensory Skills 

Inherent requirement 

¶ Sufficient sensorimotor skills, including visual, auditory and tactile acuity to function within diagnostic 
radiography scope of practice.  

 

Rationale 

¶ Diagnostic radiography requires visual, auditory and tactile acuity in order to consistently provide safe and 
effective care in order minimise the risk of harm to self and others.  
 

Examples 

¶ Good visual acuity in order to detect and describe detail (technical and clinical image appearances) in the 
range of modalities within diagnostic radiography.  

¶ Gather and interpret information through touch such as touch patient anatomy to correctly position patients 
during radiographic examinations. 

¶ Effectively manipulate small objects such as lead markers. 

¶ Good auditory acuity to respond to patients and other health workers in noisy workplace environments. 
 

 

Cognitive Skills 

Inherent Requirement 

¶ Acquire knowledge, process information, analyse, think critically and synthesise information to apply 
knowledge of the discipline and sufficiently meet learning outcomes and academic standards relevant to the 
course, utilising cognitive, numeracy and literacy skills, including focus, memory, and attention to detail. 
 

Rationale 

¶ Cognitive skills are essential in acquisition and application of knowledge in both the academic and professional 
environment. 
 

Examples 

¶ Ability to conceptualise and use appropriate knowledge in response to academic assessment items.  

¶ Ability to synthesise and respond to complex oral, written and image-based information and three-
dimensional relationships for anatomy, imaging and clinical examinations. 

¶ Apply critical and reflective thinking and use an evidence based approach to solve clinical challenges.  

¶ Accurately recall information without reference i.e. considerable accumulation and recall of procedural 
knowledge is required to undertake diagnostic radiography in clinical environment. 

¶ Complete radiographic tasks and examinations in a safe and timely manner and maintain a sufficient level of 
concentration to safely complete complex radiographic examinations that may last several hours. 
 

 

ICT Capacity 

Inherent Requirement 

¶ Acquire, and employ information and communications technology (ICT) skills in an appropriate and effective 
manner, utilising a range of systems in both the academic and professional setting.  
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Rationale


